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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Red Nose Day 

 

We will be celebrating Red Nose Day on Friday 15th March by having a Mufti 
Day and Gunk a Teacher!!!!  Please can children bring in £1.00 as a donation for this 
great cause. 

Weekly Attendance for week ending Friday 15th February 2019 

 

Our weekly attendance last week was 93.9% our target is 96.5% 

SATS Meetings 

 

We have arranged meetings for parents to come and learn more about SATS. If you 
would like to come along the dates are as follows: 

Year 2 Parents: Monday 4th March at 9am or 3pm 

Year 6 Parents: Tuesday 12th March at 9am or 3pm 

School Bags and equipment 

 

Please can you send your child to school with just: 

 Reading Book 

 Reading Journal 

 Homework 

 All other items including pencil cases, toys & cards are brought in at your own risk 

 Sunglasses should not be brought into school 
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Dates for your diary 2019 

 

  

MARCH  

Monday 4th March…………………….SATS meeting for Year 2 parents at 9am or 3pm 

Thursday 7th March…………………..World Book Day/ Parent Target Setting 3.30-5.30pm 

Monday 11th March…………………...Parent Target Setting 3.30-7.00pm 

Tuesday 12th March…………………..SATS meeting for Year 6 parents at 9am or 3pm 

Friday 15th March……………………..Red Nose Day 

Tuesday 19th March…………………..Year 5 & 6 Football Match v Cheam Park Farm 

Monday 25th March…………………...Year 6 Residential Meeting at 6pm 

Friday 29th March……………………..Reception trip to Hobbledown Farm/EAL Drop in 2.30-3.15pm 

 

APRIL  

Monday 1st April………………………. Class Photos. Full school uniform to be worn. 

Friday 5th April………………………….Break up for Easter at 2pm (no late club today) 

Tuesday 23rd April……………………. INSET day 

Wednesday 24th April………………….Back to school 

Help 

If you were witness to the coach that tried to come up Tweeddale Rd on the last day of term and know 
of the company name or registration number, please could you let the office know. 

Thank you 

Word of  Week 

 

Years 2-6……………………………..Persist 

Foundation Stage and Year 1…….Carry on 

Year 4 Aquarium Trip 

 
Year 4's new topic, 'Blue Abyss' got off to an exciting start with a visit to the London Sealife Aquarium. 
Walking over a glass floor as sharks swam under our feet made for an intriguing - and slightly          
terrifying start to the trip, while we also got to see a vast range of species including stingrays,           
jellyfish, piranhas, penguins and even clownfish (Nemo - found him!). Some of us got to stroke a    
starfish, while everyone developed a new appreciation for some of the truly majestic creatures to be 
found in our world's oceans, and a sense of how fragile and vulnerable some of them truly are. We  
enjoyed the view of parliament and Big Ben (despite the scaffolding) from the South Bank, and ate 
lunch in the sun in the shadow of the London Eye! 

World Book Day 

 

Next Thursday, 7th March, is World Book Day. As ever, we will mark the day by encouraging children 
to dress up as a book character of their choice. On the day in school, we will be holding various events 
to celebrate literature and reading. Please look out for your child's World Book Day voucher, which can 
be redeemed for any of the free books listed here: https://www.worldbookday.com/books/ at 
bookshops and most supermarkets until the end of March. 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books/

